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Q1 Do you agree with this 

assessment of the current 
concerns of audit staff in 
Trust?] 

Yes, indeed 

   
Q2 Do you agree that the 

current situation is not 
sustainable? 

I hope so. Its about time 

   
Q3 Do you agree with this 

analysis of the underlying 
reasons for the current 
situation?] 

Yes 

   
Q4  Do you agree this would be 

helpful? 
maybe 

   
Q5 Do you agree this would be 

helpful? 
 

Yes 

   
Q6 Do you agree this would be 

helpful? 
Yes 

   
Q7 Do you agree this would be 

helpful? 
Yes 

   
Q8 Do you agree this would be 

helpful? 
yes 

   
Q9 What is your view of each 

component in the proposal? 
Yes 

   
Q10 Do you have suggestions 

for other components? 
Need adequate number of staff, otherwise 
there is no point. 
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